
 

 

 

August 23, 2023 

 

Honorable, Jeffery A. Brown Mayor      email:  mayor@cityofdequeen.com  

City of DeQueen 

P.O. Box 730 

DeQueen, AR 71832 

 

RE: Permit Number: AR0021733, AFIN: 67-00023 

 Effluent Violation Warning Letter, Report and Request for Non-Compliance Reports  

 

Dear Mayor Brown: 

 

A review of the Permit file for the above mentioned facility for the period of March 1, 2023 through June 30, 2023 

revealed the following compliance issues: 

 

The facility has reported 5 effluent violations of Part I, Section A of Permit No. AR0021733 

AR0021733 - DEQUEEN, CITY OF  (67-00023) 

              

DMR End 
Date 

Disch-
Desig Parameter Desc 

Reported 
DMR Value 

Limit 
Value Vio % Vio Code 

04/30/2023 001-A Copper, total recoverable  (MO AVG, lb/d) 0.73 .407 79% Numeric 
Vio 

04/30/2023 001-A Copper, total recoverable  (MO AVG, ug/L) 15.6 12.2 28% Numeric 
Vio 

05/31/2023 001-A Copper, total recoverable  (MO AVG, lb/d) 476.18 .407 116,898% Numeric 
Vio 

05/31/2023 001-A Copper, total recoverable  (MO AVG, ug/L) 23.4 12.2 92% Numeric 
Vio 

06/30/2023 001-A Copper, total recoverable  (MO AVG, ug/L) 16.7 12.2 37% Numeric 
Vio 

 

 

Non-compliance reports with corrective actions are required each month that a violation is reported and for each violation. 

The following Non- Compliance Reports (NCRs) have not been submitted:  

 

 April 2023 

 May 2023 

 June 2023 

 

Please submit the NCRs listed above by August 28, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues, please feel free to contact me at 501-

mailto:mayor@cityofdequeen.com


 

682-0736, or you may e-mail me at thomas.harrington@adeq.state.ar.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas Harrington 

Enforcement Analyst, DEQ, OWQ 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 

 

CC: Clint C. Young, Wastewater Operator, cyoung@cityofdequeen.com         
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mailto:cyoung@cityofdequeen.com

